
Thursday, April 28, 2011 
 

HANFORD HIGH BULLETIN 
 
Students 
Seniors:  If you have any photos of you and your fellow classmates throughout high school that you would like 
to see in the senior slide show; then please submit them to Mrs. Dodd in Rm. 257 on a disc, flash drive or hard 
copy. 
 
West Hills College Reps will be in the Career Center this Friday, 4/29 to help students register with priority 
status for Fall classes.  Be sure to come in as soon as you can after you receive the West Hills pass.  You should 
bring your WHC “RoadMap” to help you choose your classes. 
 
Job opening for a senior (or junior) who is at least 18.  A local resident needs a helper around the house.  He has 
had a stroke and needs help at common home/yard chores.  Must have a Driver’s License.  Must be very 
responsible and reliable.  Put a note in the Work Experience box if interested. 
 
Do you have dance skills; do you want to learn dance skills?  Well there will be a Color Guard Workshop that 
will teach you how to dance and how to spin a flag.  The workshop will be on May 17, 18, and 19 from 3:30-
5:30 at the band room.  Come wearing comfortable clothes and check it out! 
 
Attention CSF Members:  if you are interested in joining us on our May 18th field trip to Stanford University 
come to the lunch meeting on May 4th in Rm. 403 for details.  Bring $3 for lunch☺ 
 
Join us for Art Club Mondays at lunch in Rm. 605. 
 
Christian Club meets on Friday in Rm. 101.  Everybody is welcomed to join us.  Please bring $3 for pizza and 
water. 

Citizenship 
“What the people want is very simple.  They want an America as good as 
its promise.” – Barbara Jordan 
 

Compare – All the ways they are alike 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Paul Arevalo 5/7 
Gaynl Potter 5/7 
Kim Dodd 5/10 
Josh Young 5/11 
Patrick Hendricks 5/12 
Sam Rodriguez 5/13 
Elizabeth Estrada 5/14 
Chris Mesa 5/14 

Sara Couch 5/18 
Michele Revious-Uhlik 5/23 
Mario Gutierrez 5/24 
Irene Armstrong 5/25 
Andrew Mazza 5/29 
Corinne Bristol 5/31 
Mark Mason 5/31 
 
 


